
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Master of Public Health 
Open House 

Date: March 19, 2019  Time: 5-6:30 p.m. 

Location: Health Professions Building, 
CMU, Room 2150 

Come enjoy pizza & refreshments while learning what Central 
Michigan University has to offer in our Master of Public Health 

program. Highlights include: 

• Research opportunities 
• Excellent academics 
• Travel opportunities 
• Unique internship experiences  
• Faculty and current students will be on-hand to answers any 

questions following an informational presentation 

For any questions, contact Marybeth Denton at 
mph@cmich.edu. 

We look forward to meeting you! 

Did you know? 
Public health employment will 
increase 22% by 2022 worldwide. 


